
30/10/2020 

MRS Joanne Mulhearn 
Pittwater RD 
Collaroy NSW 2097 
jofo@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am writing to reaffirm my original objection to this DA.

The resubmission has failed to address my concerns, especially in relation to the hours of 
operation in what is a residential area and the issue of local resident's parking, which is already 
at a premium.

I note Northern Beaches Council's own Traffic Engineer states "The application cannot be 
supported in its current form based on parking concerns raised above."

I cannot support this DA and would appreciate being informed of any subsequent updates in 
this matter.

Regards
Joanne Mulhearn

Sent: 30/10/2020 3:08:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


